
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         September 21, 2011 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student and Parent/Legal Guardian: 
 
On behalf of the Athletic and Guidance Departments, we would like to notify you of our Student-Athlete 
Eligibility Night, which is scheduled for Monday, October 17th, 2011 at 7:00pm.  Any student-athlete  
(in grades 8 -12) who may be considering to play sports at the college level, should attend this important 
event.   
 
Topics that will be discussed include, “What does it mean to be a student-athlete?”, “How do I become 
eligible for Division I, II, and/or III?”, “When do I file with the NCAA?”, “What is Core-course 
GPA.com?”, “Basic NCAA Facts”, and “The Best Way to Market Yourself.”  Additionally, we will walk 
you through the process of how student transcripts are scrutinized by the National Collegiate Athletic 
Association (NCAA). 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  Mrs. McCarthy may be reached at  
(631) 673-2018 and Ms. Klein may be reached at (631) 673-2101. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________                                                      ____________________________ 
Kitty R. Klein                                                                         Georgia McCarthy 
District Director of Guidance,     Director of Health, Physical Education, 
Testing, Home Instruction,       and Athletics, K - 12 
& Alternative Education, K-12                                                                                         
 
 
 


